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In English this week we have been looking at leaflets and how they inform and 

persuade the reader. We are now beginning to write our own leaflets to promote our 

sensory garden focusing on descriptive vocabulary and persuasive devices. 

In Maths we have been continuing our learning on fractions: converting between 

mixed numbers and improper fractions and learning how to add fractions when the 

denominators are different. Next week we will continue to work on addition and 

subtraction of fractions as well as learning how to multiply a fraction by a whole 

number.  

As a whole school, we were treated to a special assembly this week with a local 

singer/songwriter, Elles Bailey, coming in to talk to us all about how she uses 

technology to enhance her music and career. She inspired us all and reitterated the 

importance of self-belief, perseverance and hard work to help us succeed in 

whatever we choose to do. 

           

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Mathletics homework – this should now be working 
• Christmas Fair – Friday 1st December  

• Christmas performances: Monday 11th December 6.30pm and Wednesday 13th 

December 2pm at the Church. 

 

Final project outcome:  

As you are aware we have been busy designing and creating a sensory garden. We 

will be officially opening the garden on Friday 8th December and you are invited to 

join us from 9.30 -10.30 to look at our wonderful learning and explore the garden 

with a hot drink.  
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